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Hello and happy June! WRW is in full swing, 
planning our 5th Annual Boots & BBQ on July 22nd! 
It is hard to believe we are enjoying our 
FIFTH YEAR of successful fundraising.
With funds raised at this event, warm clothing 
kept the displaced and homeless community warm 
through the winter. Children were able to have their very own, and often
very first, book to read. New mothers in Washoe County received
much needed baby supplies. A graduating female received our very first
WRW Scholarship. Students obtained transportation to experience
Legislative Day in Carson. Graveside wreaths, meals at the Veterans Guest
House, and a care-package partnership were realized with the Blue Star
Moms. Sandwiches and cookies were enjoyed by our Reno Police
Department to show our appreciation. All of these wonderful projects
were possible because of your support! We could not do this without you
and look forward to your having another great time this July 22nd at the
BBQ.
“Every child has a hero. We call ours Dad.”
Here’s wishing all dads a very Happy Father’s Day.Glenda
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Happy Father's Day

Dear WRW friends we are excited to announce that we now have social
media channels! Stay up to date with all the latest events with the club

as well as all the latest news pertinent to our battle for the next
election and beyond. Please click the social media icon of your choice
below and please like and follow us! We hope to see you online soon! 

mailto:daymy@sbcglobal.net
mailto:daymy@sbcglobal.net
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https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100090806404498
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A Marvelous May Meeting for Sure!
WRW Member and Washoe County School Board Trustee,
Colleen Westlake, was the featured speaker for May. Her
topic was educational progress in the Washoe County
Schools. “Make it a point to come to a monthly board
meeting, because it does make a difference,” she said. As an
added bonus, was a surprise visit by Nevada’s Lt. Governor,
Stavros Anthony. Stavros emphatically thanked the
women’s clubs of Nevada for his and Governor Lombardo’s
ultimate election success.
Madison Hess, a graduate of Coral Academy
for Science, was the recipient of WRW’s first ever
academic scholarship. Her parents, Lisa and Alan
Hess, and grandmother Terry Yost smiled proudly
while Madison received a check for $1,000 to go
towards her UNR endeavors in bio-chemistry.
Second in her class, this year’s Valedictorian, with
 a 5.150 GPA, Madison well deserved to be honored.
See you next month on the 21st!

May Luncheon Highlights

Wine Donation Need for 
Boots & BBQ Event!!

Calling on WRW members to donate a bottle (or 2!)
of wine For our “WINE PULL”. Red, White, or

Bubbly! The retail value should be a minimum of
$20-$25 or more.

Steph Hanzlik has offered to pick up your
“WINE PULL” DONATION. Contact Steph at:

sthanzlik@gmail.com or 760-614-0156.Thanks all
for helping to make our 5 th annual

fundraiser better than ever! Yee Haw! See y’all
Saturday, July 22nd , at the Boots & BBQ!



We are only three months into our
partnership with Spread the Word

Nevada program. As of last week, we
have delivered 250 books for children
Pre-K to 5th grade. Incredible! Thank

you to our WRW members for your
generosity. We are inspiring children…

one book at a time.
 Melody Lewis  

 

WRW continues to support Republican concerns
across Nevada from the Washoe County Central

Committee, to the NvFRW President, to the Chairman
of the Nevada Republican Party, to the RNC National

Committeeman and to our WRW Board. A vertical,
state-wide team, working together!

WRW Armed Services Committee From June through October
 We will be launching TWO PROJECTS for our deployed and overseas military personnel in

partnership with the Blue Star Moms Program.  Our mission is to fill a “Taste of Home” donation
box with health, hygiene, and entertainment items in support of our troops on active duty. We
will also have our Christmas Card Drive. At our May meeting you heard all about these Armed
Services donation plans for how to donate to “A Taste of Home” as well as our Christmas Card

Drive. Each place setting will have a list of items to donate and we hope that you will participate
in this worthy cause. We have been hard at work to make it easy for WRW members to help

support our Blue Star Mom’s. These two projects will continue until October 28th . 
Let’s support our troops! 

Karen Reed, Carol McDonald, and Janice Perry, Armed Services Committee
 

Chairpersons Carol McDonald, Janice
Perry, and Karen Reed (not pictured)



Vicki Lynch
Brenda Nance

Gina Schemenauer
Donna Neff

 

 New Associates
Lt. Governor Stavros

Anthony

MEMBERS
Welcome New 

Let's see your best memes! 
Submit to michonkessler@gmail.com by the
25th  of every month to be in the running! 

Happy Birthday
US Congressman, Mark Amodei 

Cindi Chandler 
Jean Ely 

Laura Fincher 
Sara Frampton 

Senator Heidi Gansert 
Roseanne Hardenbrook 

Maureen Hopkins 
Liz Lord 

submitted by Kim Bacchus

Carol Ann Sherman 
Joyce White
Don Cavallo

Kami Hitti
Ken Lewis

Jeff Murray 
Buzz Ruedy

Caroline Smith 

 



NvFRW Legislative Day at the Nevada Legislature
April 17, 2023

WRW members were in attendance at the Nevada State Capitol for NvFRW's Legislative Day. 
Several ladies were able to sit on the Assembly floor with Representative (Minority Whip) Rich DeLong

Assembly District 26 during this 82nd Session. Governor Lombardo greeted NvFRW and thank all the ladies for 
their support during the election and for the support during this session. Governor Lombardo 

stated he needed all our support as we have a very slim veto power.  We are only one vote away from having a
veto-proof Democrat super majority in both Houses of the Legislature.

County Commissioner Clara Andriola's Reception May 10th at the Governor's Mansion
WRW joined several other Republican Women’s clubs in Washoe County to congratulate Clara Andriola's

appointment as Washoe County Commissioner by Governor Joe Lombardo in a Reception held May 10, 2023. 
A big thank you goes out to Stavros Anthony, our Lt. Governor, for sharing time with our club this month 

both at the reception and the monthly luncheon.



Your invitation is on
it's way! Send in your

check to save the
credit card fee that we
have to charge on the

website.  

Our biggest
Fundraiser of

the year is sure
to not

disappoint! 



WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops
Parkpolitical.com - Political Consulting 

Brothers Barbecue
International Minute Press

Haven Salon Studios
Look Nook Salon

TJ Duncan Golf Management
Williamson Wines

Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 
Christine Kreins,RD, CSOWM, Registered Dietitian

Lyla Bleu Apparel & Jewelry
Dough Boys Donuts

Mary Corcoran, ASTA Verified Travel Advisor
Wild Island Adventure Park, Arger Family Estate 

Hall & Wrye Plastic Surgeons 
The Club at Arrow Creek

The Garden of Reno 
Pat Wallis, Artist 

 

The mission of the Washoe Republican
Women is to support and promote the

principles and philosophy of the
Republican party. We provide a forum for

discussion of key issues affecting our
community and nation, and an opportunity
for women of all ages throughout Washoe

County to engage and support the
Republican party, the National Federation

of Republican Women, and the Nevada
Federation of Republican Women.

WRW Mission Statement

Committee Chairs

Achievement Awards 
Kim Bacchus

Americanism 
Jane Hillerby

Armed Services 
Karen Reed

Carol McDonald
Janice Perry

Budget/Finance  
Steph Hanzlik & 

Diane Todd

Directory 
Phyllis Westrup
Fundraising 
Glenda Gilmore

Legislative
Nancy Bazner & 
Debra Canestrini

Literacy
Melody Lewis

Membership 
Day Younker
Newsletter

Michon Kessler
 

Bylaws 
Darlene Ruedy & 

Cindi Chandler
Campaign 

Phyllis Westrup
Caring for America 

Tomoko Rogers
Chaplain 

Nancy Bazner
Corresponding Secretary

 Linda Lynch

Nominating
Steph Hanzlik

Parliamentarian
Cindi Chandler

Barbara Vucanovich 
Military

Scholarship
Darlene Ruedy

Website
Michon Kessler

Youth Outreach
Kathrine Hoffman

 



Renew TodayTime to Renew! 
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